
 
 
 
 
 
 
Press Release 
February 21, 2023 
 
671-735-2590 
sbdc@pacificsbdc.com  
 

WELCOME NEW RMI SBDC CENTER DIRECTOR 
PISBDCN Hires Anastasia Dujmovic as RMI SBDC Center Director 

 
Guam, USA – The Pacific Islands Small Business Development Center Network (PISBDCN), an 
organization committed to offering counseling and trainings in all areas of business development and 
management, welcomes Anastasia Dujmovic as the Republic of Marshall Islands Small Business 
Development Center Director (RMI SBDC). She will be taking over the role of the previous RMI SBDC 
Center Director, Ms. Zorina Tayag, as she moves on to oversee other departments of the Office of 
Commerce, Investment, and Tourism (OCIT). Ms. Dujmovic was the Marketing and PR Officer at OCIT 
and brings a great deal of experience to the RMI SBDC, started on November 2022. 
 
Ms. Dujmovic will oversee the development and tracking of goals in line with the PISBDCN mission, 
strategic plan and directives, SBA program announcements and regulations, and Association of Small 
Business Development Center (ASBDC) certification requirements. She will plan, direct, and organize 
the RMI SBDC Service Center program operations and Service Center personnel in accordance with 
the PISBDCN Standard Operating Procedure, direct and supervise the RMI SBDC counseling/consulting 
services and training programs, and perform other related duties as assigned. 
 
This furthers the Network’s mission to support the growth and economic development of the U.S. 
affiliated Pacific Islands in the Western Pacific Region by providing high quality training and one-on-
one confidential counseling to existing and prospective small businesses.  
 
About the Pacific Islands Small Business Development Center Network 
The University of Guam-Pacific Islands Small Business Development Center Network (PISBDCN) and 
the Guam Small Business Development Center (SBDC) is housed at the University of Guam School of 
Business and Public Administration. This network opened in 1995. From 1999 through 2002 five 
additional centers were opened, creating the first international SBDC Network. Service Centers are 
located in the Federated States of Micronesia (FSM) namely the Yap, Chuuk, Kosrae, and Pohnpei 
State, the Republic of Palau, and the Republic of Marshall Islands.  
 
Become a client or register for training events at https://pisbdcn.ecenterdirect.com/signup  
 
Find your nearest SBDC at https://americassbdc.org/find-your-sbdc/   
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